Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Derek Wong [derek_ices@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 12:39 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Supplmentary Soil Vapor Sampling
Barb:

Just wanted to keep you updated. The first of two rounds of soil vapor sampling was completed on November
1, 2012. Soil vapor samples indicated VOC concentrations below their respective commercial/industrial ESLs.
The second round of soil vapor sampling is scheduled for January 2013. Our report documenting the
supplementary soil vapor sampling will be prepared and uploaded onto the ftp browser and geotracker
following the completion of the January 2013 sampling activities.

-Derek



